
From: matthew norton  

Sent: 20 February 2013 15:35 
To: programmeofficer 

Subject: RE: Main modifications 

 
Dear Miss Cooper 
 
Further to our discussion this afternoon I can confirm that the Council is not intending to make any 
further main modifications in response to the consultation responses received; other than to address 
the matters raised by the granting of planning permission for retail development on Northgate which I 
will address under separate correspondence to the Inspector later today in response to her request of 
the 13 February 2013.  
 
Yours Sincerely  
 
Matthew Norton 
Business Manager – Planning Policy 
Newark & Sherwood District Council  
 
 

 


